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I am responding to the proposal of KU’s adjustment of its rates and charges. I think this is 

appalling. Their rates have constantly risen over the last several years and not in small hikes in price 

changes. What about people on fixed incomes or those who live with very low incomes? These are the 

people it will hurt the worse. Others in the middle class families that can barely make ends meet will 

also be affected. 1 oppose th is  proposal and think it should never be allowed to happen. 

Since re I y, 


